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This leaflet provides important information 
about using Sildenafil Lupin. You should 
also speak to your doctor or pharmacist if 
you would like further information or if 
you have any concerns or questions about 
using Sildenafil Lupin.

Where to find information in this 
leaflet:

1. Why am I using Sildenafil Lupin?

2. What should I know before I use 
Sildenafil Lupin?

3. What if I am taking other medicines?

4. How do I use Sildenafil Lupin?

5. What should I know while using 
Sildenafil Lupin?

6. Are there any side effects?

7. Product details

1. Why am I using Sildenafil Lupin?

This product contains the active 
ingredient sildenafil citrate. Sildenafil 
belongs to a group of medicines called 
phosphodiesterase type 5 inhibitors.

Sildenafil is used to treat erectile 
dysfunction, more commonly known as 
impotence, in men. This is when a man 
cannot get, or keep, a hard-erect penis 
suitable for sexual activity.

It works by relaxing the blood vessels in 
your penis when you are sexually excited. 
This allows blood to flow into your penis, 
allowing you to get an erection in the natural 
way.

Sildenafil Lupin will work only if you are 
sexually excited.

Sildenafil Lupin will not increase your sex 
drive.

Sildenafil Lupin is not for use in women.

This medicine is available only with a 
doctor's prescription.


